April 8, 2019

Rossville-Alvin Community Unit School District
350 N Chicago St. Rossville, IL 60963

To the Board of Education,
This letter is to notify you of my official resignation from Rossville-Alvin Community

Unit District # 7. I plan to retire at the end of this 2018-2019 school year. Currently I am
the Reading Specialist (Title-One Teacher) for the 3™ grade through 5™ grade students.

Teaching has been a very rewarding experience for me. I have enjoyed making a
difference in my students’ lives. I love children of all ages. I will have fond memories of
teaching here and wish my colleagues the best.

Very Respectfully,

Findo Hoornion

Linda Herman



